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WHO: Tulane Board Chair Darryl Berger, Presidential Search Committee Co-Chairs
Rick Rees and Andy Wisdom, current Tulane President Scott Cowen

WHAT: A press announcement with opportunities for one-on-one interviews

WHERE:  Kendall-Cram Lecture Hall, located on the second floor of the Lavin-
Bernick Center for University Life. The press conference will also be available via live
stream at http://tulane.edu/news/announcement-feb-4-2014.cfm

WHEN: 4 p.m. today, Feb. 4. Reserved media parking will be available on Library
Road, located off of Freret Street between the Avron B. Fogelman Arena in the
Devlin Fieldhouse and Jones Hall, buildings 30 and 25 on this campus map:
http://tulane.edu/about/visiting/uptown-campus-map.cfm
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